
Townewest HOA Giving Tree Program

Hello Neighbors! 
It is the Giving Season again and due to COVID-19 restrictions, the Townewest HOA Board of 
Directors cannot host the usual Christmas Party at the Clubhouse. They have decided to host 

a “Giving Tree” to provide gifts to the children of families in our community who 
may be struggling this holiday season.  

If you are interested in participating in the “Giving Tree” as a donor or as someone If you are interested in participating in the “Giving Tree” as a donor or as someone 
in need of assistance please contact Jacki at 832-247-4640.


